
 

Newsletter 

Friday, 22nd September 

Merit Winners 
Congratulations to this week’s merit winners! They have demonstrated 

outstanding ‘empathy’ (this week’s Commando Joe’s character value) 

as well as having 100% attendance. Well done everyone! 

Flu Vaccine 

The School Vaccination Team will be in school on Tuesday, October 
10th to administer the Flu Vaccine. Please follow the link to complete 
the E-Consent by Tuesday 3rd October.  
 

https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/session/18ddb0f2 
 

Coffee Mornings 
We invite parents/carers/grandparents and all of 

the school community to have a 'Cuppa and Catch-

up'. The first of these will be held on Thursday 

5th October 9-10am in the Heron Room. We have 

taken on board feedback from parents last year 

and we will be hosting these events on different 

days of the week and different times of the day 

throughout the school year. Hopefully this will give 

all of our school community the chance to attend 

at some point. Watch out for future events on our 

Facebook page and school Newsletters. 

 

 

 
Diary Dates 

Tuesday 3rd October – School Nurse Drop In 

Tuesday 10th October – Flu Vaccinations 

Thursday/Friday 12th&13th October – Carlton Adventure Centre Y6 

Residential 

Friday 27th October – School Closes (at home time) for Half Term 

Holiday 

Monday 6th November – School Reopens 

Tuesday 19th December – School Closes (at home time) for Christmas 

Holidays 

Wednesday 3rd January – School Reopens 

 

School Term dates 2023-2024  
 

 

 

Parent/Carer Consultation Evenings 
Our autumn term consultation evenings will take place on Monday 

16th and Wednesday 18th October. Booking details will follow next 

week. 

 

Football 
Well done to our Y4 football team. They played fantastically well and their 
attitude was fantastic. You were all a credit to the school. 

Online Incidents 
A few out of school online incidents had been reported to school. Can 

we please remind you that the vast majority of social media platforms 

are not for use by primary school aged children. Thank you. 

School Carparks 
Following a communication sent out earlier this 

week, unless prior arrangements have been 

agreed with school, no parents/carers should be 

parking in either of the school  

carparks. Thank you, again. 

School Meals 
If your child has a school meal, but you wish to 

change to packed lunch, school must be informed 

and we ask that you give us one weeks’ notice. This 

period is the same, if you wish to go from packed 

lunch to a school meal. We ask for a week, so that 

we can vary our food order. Thank you 

 

Grapes  
We ask that if grapes are sent as snacks, or as part of a packed lunch, 

they are cut in half. Whole grapes pose a choking hazard, and we ask 

for your support and attention with this matter. Thank you 

https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/session/18ddb0f2
https://www.fensprimaryschool.co.uk/ckfinder/userfiles/files/Approved%20-%20Hartlepool%20School%20Term%20dates%20%202023-2024%20(1).pdf

